U.S. Department of Labor Occupational Safety and Health Administration
Federal Building, Room 1428
1000 Liberty Avenue
Pittsburgh, PA 15222
?412§ 395-4903
412) 395-6380 (fax)

November 18, 2002

Mr. Joseph Myers
147 Heather Drive
Butler, PA 16001

Dear Mr. Myers:

AK Steel Corporation has advised me that the hazards you complained about have been
investigated. The employer states that they have taken the necessary steps to correct the
.hazardous condition(s). A copy of the employer’s letter is enclosed.

With this information, OSHA feels the case can be closed on the grounds that the hazardous
conditions have been corrected (or no longer exist). If you do not agree that the hazards you
complained about have been satisfactorily abated, please contact us within the next ten days. If
we do not hear from you within that time, we will assume that the hazard has been corrected
or eliminated and will take no further action with respect to this case.

Your action on behalf of safety and health in the workplace is sincerely appreciated.

Respectfully,

D 0

Robert Szymanski
Area Director

Enclosure



